
 

 

 
 

DENILIQUIN NORTH PUBLIC SCHOOL  
PO Box 449, Deniliquin, 2710 

Phone: 03 5881 1042  
Email: deniliquin-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Web: deniliquin-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 Upcoming Events 

Date Event 

Friday 

1st May 

Paul Kelly Cup 
No Assembly 

Friday 

9th May 

Mother’s Day Stall & Mother’s 
Day Raffle being drawn 
School ANZAC Ceremony 
10.20am 
No Assembly 

Friday 16th  

May 

Assembly @ 12.30 in the Hall 
 - Kinder Stars presenting class 
item 

Friday 

23rd May 
DNPS Cross Country  

Friday 

30th May 
District Cross Country  

Newsletter: Term 2 Week 1  30/4/2025  

From The Principal 

‘DNPS was built on the land of the Wamba Wamba and Perrepa Perrepa people.  

We pay our respects to generations past, present and future.’ 

Easter Hat Parade 

Students all looked fantastic at the Easter Hat parade 

and it was certainly a colourful way to end the term. 

Thank you to everyone who took part in the raffle and 

for the assistance of Miss Wing. 

PSSA State Swimming 

Congratulations to Chloe Lawson and Millicent Hall 

who both competed at the State Swimming in Sydney 

during the last week of the term.  Both placed in the 

top 40 in the state in their races, with Chloe com-

peting in three events. An incredible achievement for 

both swimmers. 

Anzac Day Service 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the town 

march on ANZAC Day and the service following. It was 

wonderful to see students from Year 6 to Kindergar-

ten representing the school, and some proudly wear-

ing medals belonging to relatives. Our captains proud-

ly placed a wreath on behalf of the school communi-

ty. Our school ANZAC service will be on Friday 9th 

May in week 2 at 10.20am. There will be no whole 

school Assembly until week 3 on Friday 16th May. 

School Development Day 

On Monday the staff took part in the statewide pro-

fessional development in High Potential and Gifted 

Education. Staff were able to collaborate around plan-

ning in upcoming units for literacy and numeracy to 

increase the opportunities for students to show and 

realise their potential.  



 

 

Easter Hat Parade Winners 

5/6HJ - Isla Andrews, Ruby Thommers, Connor 

Sampson, Lily Crozier, Nate Sutton & Enzo Craig. 

5/6M - Charlie Tremble, Stevie Williams, Rupert Maslen, 

Lillian McMahon, Lotus Gallpen-Brown & Omari Atkin-

son. 

3/4G - Hadley Poka, Stella Holden, Gus Brown, Ava Milli-

ken, Leroy Fisicaro & Ollie Walker. 

3/4PCB - Indi Smith, Jack Napier, Remy Tremble, Ari 

Blake, Olivia Butcher & Laikyn Atkinson. 

1/2T - Henry Pearce, Pip Hooke, Steele Carmichael, 

Haiden Hayes, Matilda Bootsman  & Henry Lees. 

1/2CB - Paige Willis, Hazel Sutton, Freddie Haworth, 

Sam Brown, Zander Collihole & James Gilpin. 

Kinder Stars - Freddie Fitzgerald, Poppy Murray, Levi 

Harkin, Will Marett, George McMahon & Brett Lloyd. 

 

 

 

 

Thank You For Your Kind Donations 

Chris Heikkinen - Toaster for Breakfast Club  

Peanut Allergies 

Please be aware when you are deciding on lunch 

box items that we have students with severe pea-

nut allergies  at school.  

Legacy Easter Egg Raffle 

Thank you to everyone who supported our fundraising  

raffle to raise money for Legacy. Congratulations to 

Christine McMahon,  Heidi Fisicaro and Mrs Tubb who 

were our raffle winners. We hope you enjoyed the choc-

olate! 

We will be presenting a cheque to Legacy for $261 at 

our school ANZAC Ceremony on Friday 9th May. 

 School Arrival Time is 8.30am 

We can’t stress enough that there is no supervision 

at school before 8.30am. 

Please don’t drop your children off at school before 

this time. 

There have been an increasing number of children 

being dropped off too early and are unsupervised. 

 

Label belongings 

Please ensure all hats, jumpers, bags, lunch boxes 

and drink bottles have been labelled. This makes it 

a lot easier to return lost property items. 

Permission note for Paul Kelly Cup 

The permission note for attending 5/6 students to 

partake in the Paul Kelly Cup have gone out on 

Sentral and need to be actioned before this Friday. 



 

 
 

Mr King’s  History Visit to 1/2CB 

 

Mr King is nice, he is caring, he is interesting. He brings 

lots of artefacts each time. Mr King is cool. 

By Wade Paul 

 

On Wednesday Mr King came in and told us  about arte-

facts like the plug, the penny ink, the trivet, the hook for 

a bucket and well. We are so glad he came. 

By Harry Catt 

 

On Wednesday Mr King came and spent his time show-

ing 1/2CB some old artefacts. There was a plug, penny 

ink and lots more. The plug was used for drovers and 

the penny ink is where you put a feather in it and then 

you write. Sometimes naughty boys put girls hair in it, 

only the girls with piggy tails get ink in their hair. 

1/2CB loved when Mr King came, he gave us all a penny 

each to keep  which was so generous. 

By Grace Milliken 

 

Mr King is nice and caring. He brings in old artefacts for 

people to learn about. Then he will go around for peo-

ple to hold. Then he told us 8 things about the old arte-

facts, the plug, penny ink, trivet hook, record cleaner, 

penny, draught horse show and cough lolly tin.  

By Tia Penrith. 

 

 

 

Lucas Hovenden, Clancy Grimwood, Mr King, Tia Penrith 
& Harry Catt. 

Our Busy Kindies 

 

Sid Landale, Evie Wilson, Halle Lumbar & Delilah 
Fisicaro came over to the office with Cheryl to show 
Mr Peterson their fantastic handwriting. 

Delilah Fisicaro, Belle Willis, Poppy Murray and 
Lottie Barker decorating Easter cup cakes. 

Making easter rabbits out of face washers with 
Mrs Hanns. 



 

 

What a fun way to end the term with our annual Easter 

Hat Parade!  This started with the students of Kinder, 

Year 1 and Year 2 performing “Here comes Peter 

Cottontail”. The performers did a great job, and the 

audience loved it.  

This performance was followed by the hat parade itself. 

The students had created some wonderful hats and the 

senior students had  done some amazing things to their 

hair. This was a real team effort. Congratulations to 

staff, parents and students for making this such a suc-

cess.  



 

 

Deniliquin Town ANZAC Day ceremony 

 

 

 

 

 

Archie McKern & Isla Andrews 

Joe Holden, Archie Mckern & Isaad Tubb 

Maddie Hunter & Pippa Holden 

Isaac Tubb & Archie McKern  

Brett Lloyd, Ralph Holden & Teddy Barker 

We will be holding our DNPS  
ANZAC Ceremony on  

Friday 9th May at 10.20am 



 

 



 

 


